
Best Start Service: Provider Engagement Event


Date: Thursday 17th August 2017. 9.30-12.30

Venue: Nottinghamshire Deaf Society, 22 Forest Road West, Nottingham NG7 4EQ

Nottingham City Council will be holding a workshop on the 17th August to inform providers of Children’s Public Health Services of our intentions to commission a new Integrated Best Start Service for children aged 0-19.  

The service will aim to improve health and social outcomes and strike the balance between prevention, early intervention and targeted support. 

In Nottingham, children, young people and families are at the heart of everything we do. Our strategies demonstrate our commitment to early intervention and our commissioning is determined by our hearts as well as our heads.

We have high aspirations; that every child in Nottingham will have the best start in life and achieve everything they are capable of in childhood and adulthood. We believe that with the right support more children will be in good physical and emotional health, be ready for school and have a growing love of reading. 

The workshop will provide information on our proposed integrated service model and the opportunity for to ask questions in relation to the model prior to the Invitation to Tender being advertised later this year.


Application to attend:
Please note that places are limited and must be booked in advance by Thursday August 10th. In the event that the workshop is oversubscribed, places will be restricted to one or two people per organisation to ensure wide representation.

To book your place, please email your name, telephone number, organisation and contact details to glenys.townsend@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  or call Glenys on 0115 8764833.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Confirmation of places and further details will follow prior to the event.

